
 

Patient Survey 
Unscheduled (urgent) dental 

care 
 

NHS England – South (South West) is reviewing unscheduled 
dental care services across the South West and would like to 
hear patients’ views on their experiences of unscheduled dental 
care, as well as the availability of services and ease of access. 
 
The classification of unscheduled (urgent) dental care is: -  
 
Patients who require urgent care are those requiring attention for: 

 Severe dental and facial pain not controlled by over-the-
counter preparations; 

 Dental and soft tissue acute infection 
 
The online survey can be accessed using the following link: - 
https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/548a9d48/ 
 
The survey is live and will be open until 14 August 2017. 
We would be very grateful to hear your views on this service 
 
If you have any queries with the above or need the survey in a 
different format, please contact: -  
 

Debbie Freeman 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Lead 

Dental Contracting 
Tel: 0113 8253591 

Email: debbie.freeman@nhs.net 
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